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JANUARY 18TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

Stoddard County Commissioners Seek Bids on Emergency Management Truck

Stoddard County, MO - The Stoddard County Commission is requesting bids to purchase
a new truck for the County's Emergency Management Office.

Bids should be securely sealed and properly marked "Sealed Bid for Emergency
Management Truck" on the outside of the envelope to indicate the contents.

The bids should be addressed to the Stoddard County Commission and mailed to P.O.
Box 110, Bloomfield, MO 63825 or delivered to the Stoddard County Clerk's office at
401 S. Prairie St. in Bloomfield.

Bid must be received by 4:30 p.m. on Friday, February 4, 2022 and will be opened at 10
a.m. on Monday, February 7th in the Stoddard County CommissionChambers, located at
401 S. Prairie St., Bloomfield.

Inquiries can be made to Andrew Bohnert, Stoddard County Emergency Management
Director at (573) 614-5155

The specifications are listed in the above document.
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